
Great Big School Clean 2024  

Our Eco-Warriors have been litter-picking
around the community.  Thank you to the

Parish Council for providing us with the
equipment.
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It’s been another busy week for the
children at Penketh South. 

Y1 & Y2 were amazing at their gymnastics
competition. They were all superstars

and were all pleased with their medals.
One team came fifth and the other team

came third with a bronze medal each.
Also, well done to one of the boys who

won a silver medal for the second
highest score out of all the boys.

We are so proud of them all.

 A massive thank you to everyone who
attended Easter Bingo last night. It was a

great night. Thank you PTFA for
organising the event. 

 
Miss  L Browne 

Acting  Headteacher 

ATTENDANCE  
Good attendance is seen to be 96% and above and  

we strongly encourage this and each week in
assembly, we celebrate the classes who have the

highest attendance and reward them with the
attendance trophy and an extra playtime.

PE DAYS 
Monday- Y3  and Y4 

Tuesday- Nursery and
Reception 

Wednesday- Y1 and Y2
Friday- Y5 and Y6 

FOREST SCHOOL

EYFS
 Monday/Wednesday 
(Dependent on class) 
Wednesday- Year 5 

Thursday- Year 1 
Friday- Year 4 

Reception - 95.8%
Year 1- 98.7%
Year 2-94.3%
Year 3- 100%
Year 4-100%
Year 5-96.6%
Year 6- 95.7%



Headteacher’s Awards

22/03/24 

Nursery- Daisy for amazing phonics work.
We are so proud of how hard you are
trying. 
Reception-Avery for showing great
perseverance and determination this week. 
Year 1- Enya for working really hard on her
handwriting.
Year 2- Jax for beginning to take pride in
his written work and being proud of it.
Year 3- Ella for always working her socks
off!
Year 4-  Oliver for positive classroom
behaviour and being a ‘Garage Band’
superstar.
Year 5- Ollie for excellent independent
work. 
Year 6- Layla for great teamwork and
always helping others.  

 

Upcoming Events 

26/03/24 and 27/03/24 Parents’ Evening
Parents’ Evenings

 Tuesday 26th March and Wednesday 27th
March 

Please ensure that you have booked an
appointment with your child’s teacher

28/03/24 - Y5 Gospel Performance 
   

School closes Thursday 28/03/24
School re-opens 08/04/24

15/04/24 - Martial Arts Day 
Nursery-Y6 

This replaces PE day for each class this week
Please come dressed in PE uniform

25/04/24- Coffee morning 9.00
25/04/23 -Y4 Swimming sessions start

26/04/24- Maths stay and Play 2.15
(Please note change of date from 17/04/24 from

original Planner of Events)  

Car park and surrounding roads 
 We have had some parents/residents contact us regarding dangerous parking and driving they have witnessed

outside of school and surrounding areas at the start and end of the school day. If you feel that these parents are
putting the children at risk of harm, then please contact the PSCO Stephen Heaps directly or through their

Facebook page: - Westbrook Police. 
Please be reminded that our car park is solely for the use of school staff, visitors, and parents/carers who have
been given prior permission to enter the car park. We politely ask that you do not tailgate to gain access to the

car park or block cars. 
Charity Carwash


